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THE REALTOR REPORT  

  

Hello REALTORS and Affiliates,  

 

Happy May Everyone!  We are officially 28 days  

from the official start of Summer.  More importantly  

itôs CRUNCH time for LICENSE RENEWAL!!  

If you didnôt get your continuing ed completed, THE 

CLOCK IS TICKING!! (JUST A FRIENDLY REMINDER)  

MAY 31ST IS THE DEADLINE!!  

 

Our nominating committee is in search of new directors and officers.  

It would be greatly appreciated if you would please consider stepping 

up and giving  just a few hours a month of your time for the good of  

YOUR  association.  Be a Leader, the worst that could happen is you 

might actually learn something.  If you are interested or have ques-

tions please contact the association office at 724-774-4126 or email 

bcar3@verizon.net. 

 
 

YOU HAVE TO GET INVOLVED TO MAKE AN IMPACT.  NO ONE 

IS IMPRESSED WITH THE WON/LOSS OF THE REFEREEé 

                                                                                          JOHN HOLCOMB  

 

 

 

We will be headed to Harrisburg on May 22nd for the PAR Spring 

Meeting.  Should you have any questions or concerns, for the power 

that be, feel free to send me and email.  

 

Until next time hereôs wishing you a fabulous month and keep smiling 

itôs catchy. 

 

Thanks for reading, 

 

Your 2016 President 

Bridget Wysocki 



 

 

CODE OF ETHICS   
 

 Article 14: REALTORS willingly participate in ethics investigations and enforcement actions.  

Community Service will be collecting non -perishable food items 

and monetary donations at our membership meetings this year.  

The items donated will go to help local food banks.  Please be sure 

to bring items to help support the food banks!!  

                                     Community Service Committee 

 
The Community Service Committee is looking for local charities that are in need.   

So if  you know of  an organization that can use a monetary donation or items  

donated, please contact Bev Pietrandrea, Community Service Chairperson, at  

beverly@bovardanderson,com.  The committee would like to reach out to  

other local charities.    

Celebration of  Life  

 for  

  Margaret (Peg) Gahles  

 

Saturday, May 14th  

Open Celebration from 2pm to 5pm 

Bradyõs Run Park  

Pavilion No. 7 



 

 

 

        Welcome New Members:  Erin Balaski ï Howard Hanna, W Sub; Nicola Bladel ï  
                      Berkshire Hathaway, Moon Twp; Jacqueline Cooper ï Howard Hanna, Beaver;  
                      Dragana Devic ï Coldwell Banker, Moon Twp, Michele Long ï Keller Williams,  
                      Wexford; Jason Phillips - Berkshire Hathaway, Cranberry Twp;   
 

                Reactivated:  Corrine Lucas ï SWC Properties; Patricia Mrkonja ï RE/MAX Select,              
                      Coraopolis; Kathryn McCracken ï Howard Hanna W Sub.  
 

    Secondary Member:  Darleen Clements ï Coldwell Banker, Moon Twp;  Sean Carney ,  
                       Anna Frantz , and Mitch McGuckin ï Gallagher, Clark, & Carney Realty; Daniel   
                       Prunzik  ï American Destiny Realty 
 

      Switched to BCAR:  Lauren Humphrey ï Howard Hanna, Sewickley;  
 

      Member Changes: Steve Roberts is now with SWC Properties.  His new email address is 
                        sroberts@swcproperties.com  
 

                         Wendy Wallace is now with Howard Hanna, Chippewa.  Her new email address is 
                         wendywallace@howardhanna.com 
 

                         Diane McConaghy and Doug Rees are now with RE/MAX Select, Coraopolis office.   
 

                New Office:  RE/MAX Select has opened a new office in Coraopolis.  The address is  
                         One Thorn Run Center, 1187 Thorn Run Ext, Suite 400  Coraopolis, PA 15108 

                         Office number 724-933-6300.  Pat Boylan will be the office manager. 
 

                          Joann Gennaro will be the office manager at RE/MAX Select in Monaca.     
 
       Congratulations to Aimee Tustin of Northwood, Beaver in receiving her Associate Broker License. 
  

 All items for the Rapper must be in by the FIRST DAY of each month. 

UPCOMING EVENTS :   
 

May 6th ñ15th A/E Vacation  

May 11th BOD Meeting  

May 20th Next Affiliate Meeting  

May 30th Memorial Day  

June 8th BOD Meeting  

June 14th Serving Manna Dinner ñVolunteers Needed  

June 22nd Affiliate Sponsored Bingo  

Made any changesé..have you switched offices, got a new email address 

or changed cell numbers????  Be sure to contact the association office with 

these changes.  This will help you stayed informed with the association.   



 

 

The affiliates are sponsoring a fund raiser BINGO instead of the Night at the Races.  These funds go to the affiliates so 

they can sponsor other events to benefit the membership at little or no cost  to you.  Come out and support the affiliates.  

Guest are welcomeé..please bring two!!!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

                YOUR BEST INVESTMENT IN REAL ESTATE! 
 

Are you interested in protecting real estate interests and property rights?  Donate your $15.00 fair 

share to the RPAC 2016 campaign.  We are getting closer in reaching our goal but we need a few 

more members to contribute.  Can we count on you to meet our local goal? 
 

      Your contribution is greatly appreciated and is voluntary and not tax deductible. 
 

                                                                                                  Leslie Chaklos, 2016 RPAC Chair 

GOVERNMENT AFFAIRS  

                  CORNER  

                                                            Ammend Act 99  

 
The government of Pennsylvania has finally moved to amend Act 99.  This Act had many issues 

with its interpretation of the term "uninhabitable."  The bill was meant to protect home buyers,  

but it has led to inspectors and other public officials interpreting the term  in arbitrary manners.   

 

This problem was rampant in municipal ordinances throughout the Commonwealth.  The Act  

saw people declaring a light fixture with no lights, or even small house numbers on mailboxes  

as "unfit for habitation."  HB 1437 seeks to rectify the problem and narrow the definition of  

uninhabitable conditions.  Members of RAMP met with several legislators in Harrisburg to  

address the issue and the bill was pushed forward last week.  

 

Matthew Ian Wilson, Esq. 

Director of Government Affairs 

 

                                                Santora amendment passes House  

 

Nearly 4,300 RealtorsÈ sent a clear message to every member of the House to vote óyesô 
to an amendment to House Bill 1437 (R-Goodman). The amendment passed the House 
(194-0) yesterday and will have third consideration after the primary election, after which 
it will move to the Senate for approval. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

             Quadrennial Code of Ethics Training  

 
The National Association of REALTORS ® requires that every four (4) years REALTORS®  

MUST complete Code of Ethics Training.  This is a requirement of being a REALTOR® member  and is  

due by  December 31, 2016.  This class can be achieved through continuing education, new member orientation, 

or code of ethics online at www. realtor.org. 

 

If you have taken ethics training through continuing education not sponsored by the Beaver County Assoc. of 

REALTORS® then please be sure to supply the association office with that documentation.  Each association is 

responsible for tracking the Quadrennial Code of Ethics Training.   

 

The association will also be hosting a Quadrennial Code of Ethics Training AFTER the license renewal.  

This is not scheduled yet so watch for details after May 31st.   

 

Again, if you have taken ethics as a ce class not sponsored by BCAR please be sure to provide that info to the  

association office, so you received credit for the National Association. 

 

                                                     Any questions, please call BCAR at 724-774-4126. 

                                            Www.mybcar.com  

 

        The Beaver County Association of REALTORS website is www.mybcar.com.   

 

For REALTORS to log in you use your real estate license number as your username and 

password.  Be sure to use capital letters.  Once on your page then you can change your 

username and password to anything you like.  Just be sure to click on update member 

at the bottom of the page to save your changes.   

 

Did you know you can put a bio on about yourself and add your picture?  Again be sure 

to click the update member button to save those changes.   

 

Affiliates, for you to login in it is the first representatives first name as username and 

last name as password.  Again once on your page you can change the username and 

password to what you like, just be sure to click the update member button to save your 

changes.  You can also add a bio about yourself and your picture.   

 

The website committee is in the process of giving the website a new look and make 

some changes.  If you have suggestions on how to make this website your SOURCE  

for information please contact the association at 724 -774 -4126 or by email at 

bcar3@verizon.net.   

 mybcar.com 



 

 


